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THOUGHT FOR TIE DAY:
But let patience have her perfect work, that ye may be perfect and entire, wanting 
nothing. If any of you lack wisdom, let him ask of God, that giveth to all men 
liberally, and upbraideth not; and it shall be given him.

James 1:̂ -, 5
WOM:
Last week’s offering for Operation Turkey was $355*98. Pray that God will bless 
your giving through those participating in Operation Turkey.
SUMMER INTERN APPLICANTS:
Interviews for interns will be from Monday, November 15 through Wednesday, Nov­
ember 17• Sign up in the Administration Building. It is also imperative that 
intern applicants pick up and fill out interview sheets by November 11. Answers 
should be typed on the questionaire. Questionaires are also in the Administration 
Building.
FROSH EXEC:
There will be a Freshman Class Executive officers meeting on Monday, November 
15 at 2:30 in the Conference room of Bronson Hall.
ELEMENTARY SWEDISH:
It is recommended that those who took Swedish 101 and 102 (three-hour courses) 
last year pick up with Swedish 102B this winter quarter. If you completed the 
102 course last year, add the letter B to the number 102 (102B) this coming 
winter quarter, to avoid duplication of the same course number completed last 
year.
SERVICEMEN’S I IG:
The Tuesday night prayer meeting will be held Thursday night this week. Meet 
at the SUB Chapel at 7*30.
CAN YOU HELP?
Did anyone tape Monday evening’s lecture by Hal Lindsey at Seattle Pacific College 
If so, contact Gary Watne, Box 1157*
KNCC NEWS:
Hurry and turn in your guesses for the date and time of the Broadcast on the 
Second Corning. (The day is a Wednesday). The Last day to turn in your guess 
is Tuesday, November l6« Turn them in to Jim Book, Ray Braun, Weldyn Houger or 
the Administration Building. You could win a free record!
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR STUDENT BULLETIN:
Students are encouraged to use the Student Bulletin to announce meetings rather 
than requesting announcement time in Chapel, as the Chapel time is fairly short 
and we would like to preserve the sacredness of the hour. Announcements should 
be submitted by noon on Monday and Wednesday in order to be printed in the 
Tuesday and Thursday bulletins. Thank you for your cooperation.
EVANGELISM MIG:
There will be no Sea-Tac Witness or U-Witness this weekend due to Basic Youth 
Conflicts. However, if an individual or group of individuals would like to go 
on their own, please contact John Tobin for materials necessary.


